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ACRS COMMENTS ON NEWBOLD ISLAND NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION 

Based on discussion during the 135th ACRS meeting the Committee 
has reached the following conclusions with respect to the New­
bold Island Station: 

1) The changes in the ECCS proposed for this project meet 
Committee comments in its report of September 10, 1969, 
as they apply to emergency core cooling. 

2) It is desirable to obtain as much flow as can be obtained 
from the HPCI system without making major system changes 
such as increasing the pump-turbine size. 

3) The proposed containment-design is considered acceptable. 
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